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Hannah Elliott

From: CarterFamily <carterzbr@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 4:36 PM
To: Plan
Subject: Greenbar rockpit reduced property values

Hello Commissioners, 
 
To follow up on the last meeting regarding property values. 
 
Our neighbor Scott Gilbert has been trying to sell his home for over 
519 days.  The price keeps dropping but no one is taking the chance 
near an expanding rock pit and he is not even on a bordering 
property.  He is 17% down from listing price and still dropping.  So far 
a $114,500 loss. 
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As you can see from the Crook County assessor, my property value 
and taxes have been going up alot, especially after I invested 
$150,000 in a new shop.  I have called a real estate professional to try 
and get an accurate valuation of my home, so we can calculate an 
accurate loss due to the rock pit. 
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According to crook county public tax records, the real market value of 
the affected properties in the 1500 foot area is in the millions, approx 
$7.9 million.  If we were all to lose 30% of our property values due to 
the mining operation, that would be approx $2.37 million, which 
shows there is a substantial dollar value that the neighbors could 
incur due to this expansion. 
 
Rob Carter 
6404 SE Riverdance rd 
Prineville OR  97754 
 

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe] 


